Reshetnev Siberian State University of Science and Technology (Reshetnev University)

31, Krasnoyarsky Rabochy Ave., 660037, Krasnoyarsk, Russia tel.: +7(391)262-95-53 fax:+7(391)291-90-63, e-mail: ums@sibsau.ru http://en.sibsau.ru

Date: November, 15th 2022

From: Edkham. Sh. Akbulatov, Rector of Reshetnev University

To: Doreen Zandile Moyo, Vice Chancellor of Gwanda State University

Dear Ms. Doreen Zandile Moyo,

On behalf of Reshetnev University I am pleased to express the deepest respect to you and the staff of Gwanda State University.

We would like to invite your students to take a part in the Russian Government Scholarship competition. The quota scholarship awarded candidates will be empowered to study Bachelor's, Master's or PhD's degree programmes funding by the Russian Government.

Reshetnev University offers a wide range of degree programmes (see Appendix 1) covered by the quota scholarship. Since the start of the competition has already announced, we would like graduates of your esteemed university to have the opportunity to participate and win the quota scholarship to study at Reshetnev University on a free tuition basis.

The government scholarship includes:

- free tuition for the one-year preparatory course of Russian language;
- free tuition for the entire duration of the chosen degree programme;
- maintenance allowance (for the entire duration of study regardless of the candidate's success);
 - dormitory accommodation.

The duration of study is one year prolonged due to necessity to have one-year preparatory course of Russian language. The academic year: 2023-2024.

Reshetnev University will assistance in preparatory procedure and provide recommendations for participation. Please email the candidates application forms (see Appendix 2) to reshetnevuniversity@yandex.ru before November, 21st.

Reshetnev University reiterates our gratitude to Gwanda State University and looks forward to hearing from you.

Best regards,

Rector of Reshetnev University

Edkham, Sh. Akbulatov